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PARENTS’ FORUM 
18th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

On Tuesday 3rd October 2017 at 9.05am we have our first Parents’ Forum of the year.  

 

All parents are welcome to attend any of the meetings. Parents’ Forum is a great way of 

helping us get feedback from parents about different aspects of school life. We meet once 

every half term, on the first Tuesday back at school.  We know that parents have busy lives, 

so if another member of the family would like to come instead that would be great! We also 

have members who contribute to meetings via email or letter and pop in to the occasional 

meeting in school when they have time.  

 

If you would like to find out more about Parents’ Forum please have a look at our section on 

the school website or come to our coffee morning session on Tuesday 3rd October at 9.05am, 

where you can meet some of our current parent representatives. We would love to have some 

new faces this year to join our team, so if you think this is something that you might be 

interested in please come and have a chat. 

 

Please complete and return the slip below to the office if you would like to come.   

 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you, 

 

Mrs Jones 

Assistant Headteacher   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PARENTS’ FORUM 

 

Name of Parent __________________________________ ( please print) 

 

Pupil Name _______________________________________ Class ___________ 

 

  I will be attending the Parents’ Forum coffee morning session at 9.05am on Tuesday 3rd 

October 2017  

 

  I cannot attend the coffee morning but I would like to be informed about the dates for the 

next meeting.  

 

PLEASE COME TO THE OFFICE ON TUESDAY 3rd OCTOBER IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING THE PARENTS’ FORUM COFFEE MORNING AND I WILL BE THERE 

TO WELCOME YOU,  

 

Mrs Jones.   


